
Concordia Maritime AB (publ) releases 
the Annual Report for 2015 

The Annual report 2015 for Concordia Maritime AB (publ) is now available on 
the company’s website (www.concordiamaritime.com). 

The English translation of the Annual Report will be available in the middle of April 2016.  

The Annual General Meeting will be held on 26 April 2016. 

Investor Relations, please contact: 
Ola Helgesson, CFO, +46 31-855009 or +46 704-855009. 

Ola Helgesson, CFO 

 


